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This week in the Art room… 

Year 2 have enjoyed creating some fabulous watercolour paintings for their Kenya mark making topic inspired by Edward Tinga 

Tinga. Year 5 moved from one point to the more tricky two point perspective drawing this week and were very resilient in their 

efforts. Year 3 created some scientific cyanotype art, making the most of the sun this week. Year 1 had lots of fun painting and 

mark making on the backgrounds for their Fantasy Vehicle designs! Year 3 have worked really hard on their watercolour painting 

skills, as well as their sketching and oil pastel work and have completed some lovely Wild Jungle animals. Year 4 loved getting 

stuck into being 'architects' and 'crafts people' when beginning to build their 'House in the Middle of their Street!' 
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Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen 

as the Star of the Week for demonstrating our school 

values: 

 

RC  Zac   RH  Emily 

1C William   1V Princess-Zaria 

2CP Dylan   2S Neo 

3R Evelyn   3W Flo  

4DL Grayson  4H Ruth  

5B Ena    5K  Keira  

6A Warith   6F Louis 

Academic Excellence Awards 

In our Merit Assembly we celebrated the successes of a child 

from each class, who excelled in their learning and produced 

some outstanding work. Well done to the following children:  

 

RC Adam   RH Isla  

1C Cairo     1V Olivia 

2CP Abeni   2S Adam 

3R Mae   3W Louise 

4DL Xavi   4H Faryes 

5B AY   5K  Eli 

6A Kornel   6F Molly 

Year 3 Climate Club 

Recently, our very active Year 3 “Climate Club” hosted a fundraising bake sale outside of school.  It was a huge success! They 

raised over £500! (over £600 when including Gift Aid! - JustGiving page is here: https://www.justgiving.com/page/climate-club-

cake-sale ). 

Southwark News even wrote an article about the group’s efforts: 

https://southwarknews.co.uk/area/dulwich/dulwich-primary-school-girls-plan-cake-sale-to-raise-money-for-climate-change-charity/ 

It was so well supported by Heber families and the local community – thank you to all! Huge well done to all of the children involved 

for taking such inspirational action. 
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Update from the P&F: Heber Fun Run – Sunday 15th June 

What a wonderful morning we had last Sunday for the fun run; we have such a fast bunch in Heber!  Congratulations to our fastest 

runners. Fastest in the parent’s run was Mark Watts in 13.47 and fastest woman was Charlie Clarfelt in 14.29. 

 

And a brilliant effort from the kids, Harrison Riding came in first for the second year running in 6.51 and Celia Watson in 7.52!  

 

Well done to all of the kids who completed the run, and thank you to everyone who has supported us - we have managed to raise 

over £7000 for the school.  

Congratulations to year 1 who have won the trophy for collecting the most sponsorship money, an amazing £1012 raised!  

 

Thank you so much to everyone who made it happen - Sarah, Joe, Becca, Becky, Emmanuelle, Hanna, Isabel, Linda, Sahar, Sina, 

Vicky and Will. And don’t forget to show some love to our wonderful sponsors- Dulwich carpet company, Shiny shine cleaning 

(window cleaning) and Bangs fitness (new gym in the garden of Mac & Miller). 

Message from Get Rid of and Donate: 

Dear Heber Primary School Community, 

What an incredible year of partnership we've had! On behalf of the entire Get Rid of it and Donate (GROAD CIC) team, I want to 

express our heartfelt gratitude for your outstanding collaboration throughout this academic year. 

Your commitment to recycling, redistribution, and environmental sustainability has made a real difference in our community. 

Together, we've not only reduced waste heading to landfills but also supported families and individuals in need through thoughtful 

redistribution of resources. 

Your students, staff, and families have embraced our mission with enthusiasm, and the positive impact has been truly inspiring to 

witness. Every item donated, every sustainable choice made, and every moment of awareness raised contributes to building a 

more environmentally conscious and caring community. 

As we look ahead to September 2025, we're excited to continue this important work together. We'll be in touch by early August 

with all the details about how you can get involved in next year's program, including new initiatives and expanded opportunities for 

impact. 

Thank you once again for being such valuable partners in creating positive change. Here's to another year of making a meaningful 

difference together! 

Warmest regards, 

 

Get Rid of it and Donate (GROAD CIC) 
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Heber meets Floella Benjamin at the BFI! 

This week a group of children from Heber had the opportunity to visit the BFI, watch Floella’s film and then meet her in person! 

The children learnt all about her life and were able to ask her questions. Talya (4H) asked her “How did it feel to be disciplined?”  

Scooter and Bike Area 

Please can we kindly ask that scooters and bikes are left tidy outside the front of the school in the dedicated bike / scooter area. 
This helps avoids scooters being mixed up and taken to the wrong home accidentally. Many thanks for your cooperation.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:adminoffice@heber.southwark.sch.uk
mailto:adminoffice@heber.southwark.sch.uk


t: 020 8693 2075 w: heberprimaryschool.com e: adminoffice@heber.southwark.sch.uk twitter: @heberschool 

 

 

Heber Road, London, SE22 9LA 

Newsletter 
Heber Primary School 

t:  020 8693 2075   
w: heberprimaryschool.com 
e: adminoffice@heber.southwark.sch.uk 

twitter : @heberschool 

1V visit The Horniman Museum  

On Monday, 1V took a trip to the Horniman Museum to visit the Robot Zoo and the aquarium. The Robot Zoo featured larger-than-

life animals that have been innovatively recreated using a variety of machine parts and gadgets to reveal how their real life 

counterparts see, eat, hunt and hide. The children loved controlling the robot animals, especially changing the colour of the giant 

robot chameleon! They also visited the aquarium to observe the sea creatures. They saw a variety of aquatic life, including clown 

fish, poison dart frogs and seahorses! 1V had such a great time at the Horniman Museum and enjoyed grouping the animals into 

the correct animal groups! 

3R Visit Kew Gardens 

On Tuesday, 3R had the pleasure of visiting Kew Gardens as part of our Geography topic: Why do we need to save the 

Rainforests and how can we do this? 3R journeyed through the tropical rainforest and experienced what a hot and humid climate 

actually feels like - absolutely sweltering! As we journeyed around the Palm House, we learned about the different resources 

rainforests provide us with, such as medicine, food and building materials. We learned that Kew Gardens is also a research centre 

where there are researching ways to create a more sustainable world - using plants as fuel for example. 
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House Points Rigal Mycroft Valdez Ndume 

 

    

This Week 738 744 752 746 

Total 3693 3698 3693 3692 

 

 

                                                        June                                                              
Monday 30th  NEST Transition workshop – Year 6 

5K Science Museum trip  

 

                                                        July                                                               

Tuesday 1st  RC Class Assembly (9.15) 

Year 3 Rainforest Exhibition (9.15-10.15am) 

Thursday 3rd Reception trip to The Golden Hinde 

Friday 4th  Ellie Reeves MP vising School Council  

Monday 7th – Thursday 10th  Year 3 & 4 swimming 

Tuesday 8th  RH Class assembly (9.15am) 

Year 6 End of year performance at Alleyn’s theatre (6pm) 

Friday 11th  Sports Day  

End of year reports sent home 

Sunday 13th  P&F Summer Fair 

Monday 14th  5K Science Museum trip  

Tuesday 15th  Open Afternoon (3.45-4.45pm) 

Nursery, Reception, Year 5, Year 6 and Year 3 

Wednesday 16th  Open Afternoon (3.45-4.45pm) 

Year 2, and Year 4 and Year 1 

Thursday 17th  P&F Bake sale 

Tuesday 22nd  Year 6 Leavers Assembly (9.30am) 

Last day of the school year – finish at 2pm  
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